MEMO

9/20/85

M.

TO: MEMBERS OF THE MACTLAC EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

FROM: ANNE SHERREN, SEC-TREAS.

SUBJECT: Meeting of the Executive Council on Friday, Oct. 11, 1985 at 10 AM.

It is one of my duties to remind you that you are expected to attend the Executive Council Meetings on both Friday and Saturday of the MACTLAC Meeting. The Friday meeting will start at 10 AM in the room which was listed in the program. If you are unable to attend please let me know. My office telephone number is 312-420-3491 and I am in class from 10 to noon. The Switchboard does take messages.

We have a few requests for both Emeritus and Honorary Membership. Other business will include distribution of the mailing list and also I am concerned about the rising costs per member related to the current dues. There may also be other business to be transacted.

I am looking forward to seeing each one of you at the meeting. I will be driving in on Thursday and staying at the Holiday Inn.

If you have questions please contact me.

ATS:a

anne)

1